
GGI/HALDIA Dated- 28th April'18

GLOBAL GROUP OF II{STITUTIONS

Concern to: Students of GGI.

This is here by informed to all the Students of GGI that on account of Buddha Purnima i.e. on 30th April
(Maonday) & May day on l't May'18 the academic activities of the Institute will remain closed. The
normal functions of the Institute will resume on & from 2nd May'18(Wednesday) onwards.

Mr. Debasis Das

(Director))
GGI, Haldia.


